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2020 December 17 CPC2020-1405 

 

Cancellation of CPC2019-1049 (DP2019-0211) 

PURPOSE OF BRIEFING 

CPC2019-01049 (DP2019-0211) was referred back to Administration to address design 
considerations at the 2019 September 05 Calgary Planning Commission meeting and to return 
to Calgary Planning Commission no later than December 2019. These files were deferred to no 
later than 2020 June 18 at the Calgary Planning Commission meeting held on 2019 December 
05 and subsequently to no later than 2020 December 17 at the 2020 July 16 Calgary Planning 
Commission meeting.  

Administration, on behalf of the applicant, is informing Calgary Planning Commission 
that this application has now been cancelled, at the request of the applicant, due to a 
change of ownership, and will no longer be returning to Calgary Planning Commission 
for decision.  

 

 


